
 

 

Dear Friends, 

You are receiving this message because we show you recycled unwanted electronics with us in 
the past ten years. 

This note is to inform our RESIDENTIAL customers in Southern Colorado that Blue Star 
Recyclers will be closing its Colorado Springs facility effective August 31st, 2023. Market 
and industry changes have made it untenable to continue our e-Stewards certified 
operations there. 

We encourage you to bring in your unwanted electronics for recycling prior to August 31st, but if 
you cannot we recommend the following options for your future electronics recycling needs.  

• Galvanize Recycling  
o Locally owned and operated business.  
o For-fee residential pickup service.  
o Accepts most hard-to-recycle materials and thrift donation items for resale. 
o ALL ELECTRONICS WILL BE RECYCLED THROUGH BLUE STAR 

RECYCLERS. 
o https://www.galvanizerecycling.com/bluestarwelcome/ 

 
• El Paso County – Household Hazardous Waste Facility 

o Municipal drop off location with recycling fee subsidies. 
o All electronics are supposed to be recycled by certified downstream processor. 
o Also offers seasonal community recycling events in El Paso County 
o www.communityservices.elpasoco.com/household-hazardous-waste 

Blue Star’s mission will continue through our headquarters and operations based in Denver at 
953 Decatur Street, Denver, CO  80204. If you are a business and you received this message, 
and you would like to continue recycling with us, please contact us for information on our pickup 
services for business and government customers.  

Please email info@bluestarrecyclers.com or call (719) 597-6119 or toll free (855) 302-2583 

 

Thank you, 

Sam Morris, CEO 


